
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

S.D.M.C. AGENDA 

2016-2017 

MAY 16, 2017 

 
 

S.D.M.C. Election Results (voted in for 2017-2018) 

 Ancillary: Daum 

 Ancillary: Byrd 

 Teacher: Cuellar 

 Teacher: Gipson 

 Professional Staff: Torres 

 Professional Staff: Lola 

 Parent: Cassanova 

 Parent: Hernandez 

 Parent: Thompson 

 

Official S.D.M.C. Membership 2017-2018 

 Principal: Barragato 

 Teacher: Armijos (last term) 

 Teacher: Brothers (last term) 

 Teacher: Cuellar (first term) 

 Teacher: Gipson (first term) 

 Ancillary: Johns (second term) 

 Ancillary: Daum (first term) 

 Ancillary: Byrd (first term) 

 Professional Staff: Torres (first term) 

 Professional Staff: Lola (first term) 

 Parent: Cassanova 

 Parent: Hernandez 

 Parent: Thompson 

 

 



2017-2018 S.D.M.C. Schedule 

 August 29, 2017 

 September 19, 2017 

 October 24, 2017 

 November 14, 2017 

 December 12, 2017 

 January 23, 2018 

 February 13, 2018 

 March 20, 2018 

 April 17, 2018 

 May 15, 2018 

 

Noche Latina 

 Explanations of each performance 

 Food truck will provide free food to the first 300 families 

 Newscaster from ABC 13 will be present 

 Students and community members will take part in performances 

 Faculty and staff will assist with food service 

 

August Pre-service 

 Faculty and staff selected classroom management to be a key focus of training 

 A strong teambuilding event will take place on the first day of training 

 Training will also include school data and lesson planning 

 A specific August professional development calendar will be emailed to faculty and 

staff 

 An end of the year checkout list will be emailed to faculty and staff 

 

Summer Professional Development 

 Faculty and staff will be asked what form(s) of professional development they will 

attend 

 A log of training sessions will be provided to faculty and staff 

 

TEACH 

 The program will return to Tinsley Elementary for the 2017-2018 school year 

 The program will hold a training session at Tinsley Elementary in June 2017 

 


